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COMMUNIQUE last quarter 2012 
 
The 2012 HQA annual Report is in the final stages of being finalised. Due to the 
end of the year drawing in so quickly the findings of the Report will be released 
at a meeting of the CAB on 23 January 2013. The Industry Report and Scheme 
Reports will be released to members and participants on the same day and 
scheme presentations will follow immediately thereafter. 
 
Some very important development work was performed this year, significantly 
enhancing the value of the HQA Report and the ease of future participation: 
 
-HQA’s comprehensive list of indicators have been scientifically defined and 
documented. 
-HQA has collected data from capitation providers for the first time. 
-The 2012 Reports will contain results based on 2011 data comparative to 2010. 
-The risk adjustment and scoring methodologies have been reviewed and 
improved. 
 
HQA is committed to report on its findings earlier in a year and it believes that 
the developments of 2011 and 2012 will allow it to release its 2013 Report 
before end of July 2013.  
 

HQA has started with the development of a website in order to enhance 
communication and sharing of information with its members and relevant 
stakeholders. HQA would like to display the logos and names of its members and 

service providers on the website and will soon be contacting you in this regard. 
Developing the website is also an attempt to strengthen the HQA brand and to 
enhance the awareness in the market of the value of measuring clinical quality. 
 
Please diarise the following meetings for 2013: 
 
CAB  
 

23 January 2013 
24 April 2013 
9 July 2013 

29 October 2013 
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Industry Results Presentation 
 
31 July 2013 

 
Board Meetings 
 

6 February 2013 
27 March 2013 
29 May 2013 

31 July 2013 
27 November 2013 

 
Audit Committee 
 

24 April 2013 
 
AGM 

 
31 July 2013 
 

Measuring and reporting on clinical quality is an important step in the right 
direction. HQA would like to thank all its members, service providers, members of 
its Board and sub committees and other stakeholders for their support and 
efforts during the past year.  
 

We wish you all a pleasant festive season and look forward to continue working 
with you in 2013. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Louis Botha 

CEO HQA 
November 2012 
 
   
 
 


